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EPSOM, NEW HAMPSHIRE   03234-0010

Hazard Mitigation Committee 
November 1, 2017   1pm – 3pm

Work session #1
Epsom Selectmen’s Meeting Room
Attendees
Emergency Management Director, Richard Bilodeau 

Road Agent, Gordon Ellis

Police Chief, Wayne Preve

Administrative Assistant, Kelly Dearborn-Luce
Fire Chief, R. Stewart Yeaton
School Representative, Tom Rouillaso

Webster Park, Public/Resident, Georgia Perry

CNHRPC, Stephanie Alexander

CNHRPC, Sam Durfee
The committee members met, signed in and Stephanie opened the meeting with copies of the spreadsheet for the updates and maps for the members to mark up.  Rick will make the maps available to each department for their input of changes.
Committee members reviewed the maps and spreadsheets and held a lengthy discussion working on the updates and revised areas of concern.  
The members reviewed the Hazard Risk Assessment sections for 27 different types of hazards.  Some changes were made to update the hazards list since 2012. The members identified areas of concern and what hazards occurred there in the past 5 years.  The members also spoke about the future risk in those areas.  Georgia Perry will send Stephani Alexander of CNHRPC the report and pictures of the 2016 microburst that destroyed over 100 trees in Webster Park. 

The Committee has information to work on before the next meeting.  Kelly will send out the minutes to committee members and post on the web site.
 The meeting concluded at 3:00pm.

Respectfully,

Kelly Dearborn-Luce

Administrative Assistant 
